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 SCHOOL LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 

Monthly Meeting 2017-2018 
Tuesday December 19, 2017 

4 PM 
 
 
Present 
Principal: 

• Anthony Cromer 
Teacher: 

• Davin Ganpat 
• Britney Culicerto (Observer) 
• Mara Markinson 

Student: 
• William Lee 
• Hali Siew 

Parent: 
• Sharlene Tillett 
• Cora Wong  
• Karen Curzio 
• Judy Luong  

CBO-KAFSC: 
• Mi Jung You 

 
Meeting call to order 4:01 
 
Review of minutes from November 21, 2017 

• Minutes approved 
 

UFT must vote new members 
• Culicerto 
• Patterson 

 
Mrs. Luong: SLT Training  

• Presented information and slide packets 
• Training is now mandatory for all SLT members  

o SLT training cannot be done during SLT meeting  
• Mr. Cromer: The training will be done at PTA. Teachers will be given time for the training during school meetings.   
• Mr. Bantz: Any takeaways from the meeting 

o Mrs. Luoung:  

Anthony Cromer, Principal 
Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal 
David Bantz, Assistant Principal 
Miriam Zambrano, Assistant Principal 
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 Everyone must speak up.  
 Be professional when coming to a consensus.  

o Mrs. Wong: Everyone should participate.   
  
Mr. Ganpat: If any item needed to be added to the agenda, please e-mail dganpat@ewsis.org 

• Mrs. Tillet: Please send minutes to all members of SLT 
 
Mrs. Luoung: Homework policy still stands. 

• Mr. Bantz: Discusses the reasons for current homework policies.  
• Ms. Tillett: There is too much homework being given.  
• Hali: There is a responsibility to the student to do the homework.  
• William: Strategies homework based on priorities.  
• Ms. Markinson: If students are struggling they can always e-mail questions or ask in class the next days.   

 
Ms. Tillett: Any updates on the elevator 

• Mr. Cromer: There will be a renovation of the elevator.  
 
Ms. Tillett: Wake up calls  

• Mr. Cromer: Follow up on the attendance team.  
o Tone and early morning entry approach to students must be addressed.  

• William: Some students do not like the attitudes of how they are treated during the morning.  
 
Ms. Curzio:  

• Issue with attendance. Child marked absence on final attendance record.  
• Mrs. Zambrano resolved issue.  
• Mr. Markinson: Attendance is taken during every class. If there was a mistake, students can come with a change of 

attendance of form.  
o Will parents be for a notification every time student is marked absent?  
o Mr. Cromer: We must have a vote on this. We will survey parents through e-mail blast and based on that 

result we will implement policy.  
Ms. Tillett: Winter Concert was there a homework pass? 

• Mr. Bantz sent out e-mail.  
• Extend the permit longer. 

 
Ms. Luong: Can we revisit uniform policy? Do study  

• Mr. Cromer: Staff and student will be given a survey. Once the data is looked at we will respond accordingly.  
Hali Siew: Why are the seniors not having an overnight trip? 

• Ms. Markinson: Last year students did not have a trip because the majority of students were off track.  
o Seniors who were on track were given the opportunity to come together and schedule a trip.  

 They did not meet.  
• Mr. Cromer: Students are approved to have a trip. Let us meet with student government and Ms. Marinos have a 

discussion.   
Mr. Cromer: Midterm  

• Dept chair met and discussed a midterm for each department. One subject per day.  
• Preparation for end of the year exams.   

Items for next meeting: 
• Revisit uniform policy  

 
 

 
Meeting adjourn 5:15 


